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Dear Readers,

On September 18, I wrote, and the New Politics website of which I am an editor, published an article
titled “Mexico’s Teachers Movement; From Class War to Death Squads” that argued that three
recent killing appeared to be the result of death squads targeting teachers. While the fact that the
three killings took place is not in question, well informed readers in Mexico who have been involved
in the teachers movement or in solidarity with it suggest these killings do not seem to be the result
of death squads.

These readers argue that while the teacher who was killed may have been targeted for union
activity, the other two killings may have had other motives having nothing to do with the union.
These readers suggest that while some teachers have been murdered because of their involvement
in the teachers movement, many killings that have taken place in Oaxaca, Chiapas, and in other
states may have political motives, may be related to the drug cartel violence, or to other violence in
the region. I have come to the conclusion that my readers are right and that this article should be
corrected: death squads do not appear to be a trend at this time. 

I welcome and appreciate your comments and criticisms on the original article, on this correction
and the issues raised.

In solidarity, Dan La Botz
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